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The Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) 
Incentive Program: 

The Deadline for 2017 Attestations is March 31st, 2018! 
 

Providers wishing to attest to the Medicaid EHR Incentive Program for Program Year 
2017 must submit their attestation by 11:59 pm, on March 31st, 2018.  This deadline only 
applies to the first submission of the attestation.  The provider is able to submit the 
attestation multiple times after the deadline in order to fix issues with the attestation after 
it has been reviewed by UConn EHR Incentive Staff. 

Please Note:  The deadline for the Medicare EHR Program is different.  Providers 
that wish to avoid Medicare penalties associated with the program should be aware of the 
Medicare Guidelines.  Attesting to the Medicaid program will not help you avoid the 
Medicare penalties. 

Before you attest, please ensure you have the following supporting documentation: 

1. Patient Encounter List (PEL) 
2. Security Risk Analysis Checklist (SRA) 
3. EHR Certification Page (CEHRT Page) 
4. Invoice or Purchase Order 
5. Meaningful Use Report (CEHRT Report) 
6. Supporting Documentation for Specialized/Clinical Data Registries 

We highly encourage providers to come in as soon as possible to ensure a timely 
review of their application and issuance of incentive payments. 

For more explanation, please visit the AIMS website here: http://aims.uconn.edu/ehr-
incentive-program/. 
 
Contact Information: 
Call: 1-844-607-7455 
Email: CTMedicaidEHR@uconn.edu             
 
 

*Technical support for MAPIR is available until 5:00 pm on March 30th, 2018. 
Call: 1-855-313-6638 
Email: ctmedicaid-ehr@dxc.com          
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